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WE WILL PARTICIPATE IN INTERNATIONAL WALK TO SCHOOL DAY ON OCTOBER 3rd, 2012!
The Making Kane County Fit for Kids Campaign will provide $300 for the parent-teacher organization at each elementary and middle school that participates in International Walk to School Day on October 3rd, 2012 and meets the deliverables outlined below.

Insert School Name: 

Parent Teacher Organization agrees to:

· Go to www.walktoschool.org and register your school’s event as a participant in 2012 activities.  This website is a great resource for event  ideas as well.
· Promote International Walk to School Day event to parents by including information in parent newsletters and on school website using the Fit for Kids logo.

· Distribute print materials, to be provided by FFK Campaign, to students & parents.

· Display banner, to be provided by FFK Campaign, at the school during the event and allow participating students to sign the banner.  

· Complete the brief, two-page data collection form and submit along with at least three pictures of the activities that can be used on Fit for Kids website.  

Check out our website at www.makingkanefitforkids.org  to see highlights from some of the 49 Kane County Schools that participated last year.  The site also includes tips for creating a successful event.  
Primary Contact Name:

Telephone:




E-mail:   
School Name 



School Address

District:


Number of students at School    



Please return this form to the Kane County Health Department via e-mail to maxwelljane@co.kane.il.us or fax it to 630-264-1880 by September 20th, 2012.

Questions?  Call us at 630-444-3425.

